

y S

L I I N U 70, MONADORE ROAD, PARK VILLAGE, CLAUDY, CO DERRY, BT47 4DP

Telephone/Fax: (028) 777 81384

Fax: (028) 777 81860

E-mail: info@stmarysps.park.ni.sch.uk Website: www.altinure.co.uk

Principal: MRS MARY REDMOND

12/01/21

Dear Parent,

It is now time, if you haven't already done so, to make an application for your child's Primary One place.

To apply, parents are asked to make an application on the EANI Citizen Portal at https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions. Places are not allocated on a first come, first served basis.

An information guide on the Admissions process is available on the eani website at

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/primary-admissionsguide. Video support on use of the Citizen Portal and how to upload supporting documents is also available at

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/admissions-videosand-guidance

If you are thinking of sending your child to our school, why not visit our school website which showcases the wonderful work that goes on in St. Mary's P.S. Altinure. Alternatively, you could talk to parents of children who currently attend our school or email Mrs Redmond on mredmond460@c2kni.net for more information.

The online Portal opened on Thursday 7th January 2021 at 12 noon and will close at 12 noon on Friday 29th January 2021. Parents will be asked to upload their child's birth certificate with their online application. If you need any help, please contact us by email for assistance.

I look forward to meeting you and your child at our Induction programme in May/June.

Hope you and your families are safe and well.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Many Redmond

Principal









